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Economic Development Association of ND Supports
Small Business Development Centers

Letter from ND Small Business Development to Connie and EDND...

June 24, 2019
On Friday, the Commerce Department informed us that they will provide our
statewide program and network the same amount of State-match funding for
the 2019 – 2021 state biennium that they have for the 2017 – 2019 state
biennium! This is wonderful news and will help to ensure that we do not have
to close service centers during the next biennium!

I know that your strong support for ND SBDC during the legislative session, at
the EDND Summer Conference and during your meeting last week with the
DOC leadership team were an important factor in this outcome. So Thank You
Ellen, Shawn, Keith, Connie, Teran, Shannon, Matt, Jennifer, Mason and Dana
and THANK YOU EDND!!!

Jamestown Regional Entrepreneurship Center (JREC)
Offers Great Educational Opportunities

Don't miss this FREE

Cybersecurity For Business…Made Simple
presentation sponsored by JREC

August 6 @ 11:30 am - 1:00 pm
University of Jamestown
Unruh-Sheldon Building, Room 132

Registration is required at https://bit.ly/2XB2gDE

Make sure to check out jrecenter.com for all business opportunities!

So far in 2019...

The JSDC Board of Directors and staff have been busy supporting local business growth in Jamestown/Stutsman County.

FlexPACE projects include:
Tiffanie's Apiaries and Logistics
Dr. Whitney Bruins - Downtown Dental
Central Business Systems
Iridium Properties/North Valley Aircraft
CAD Properties/NAPA Auto Parts

New Jobs Training Loan:
MainSaver - North Central Inc.

Thank you to these businesses for their part in growing Jamestown/Stutsman County!

More information on economic incentives can be found by clicking here.
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